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August 25, 2023 
 
Docket UM 2274  
In the Matter of: PGE REQUEST FOR WAIVER OF 2023 RFP PROCESS 

Re: Notice of Staff Report Filing Delay 

Dear UM 2274 Stakeholders, 

Staff’s report on the draft Request for Proposals was scheduled to be filed today.   Shortly before filing, 
Staff was notified that Portland General Electric Company intends to file a motion to suspend the 
procedural schedule.  Therefore, Staff has withheld from filing its Staff Report and will do so once the 
schedule has been either confirmed or suspended. 
 

Dated this 25th day of August, 2023, at Salem, Oregon. 

/s/ Kim Herb_ 

Kim Herb 
Utility Strategy and Planning Manager 
Kim.herb@puc.oregon.gov 
503-428-3057 
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